Major findings of 

West Kowloon Cultural District (WKCD) public consultation

· There was overwhelming support from the public for the concept of the WKCD and its early implementation.

· A large majority felt that the project would be beneficial for developing arts and culture in Hong Kong, promoting tourism, and creating employment.
· Only a small minority of the respondents thought that none of the screened-in proposals should be taken forward by the Government.

· The majority did not support the single-development approach.

· Public views about the canopy were divided and inconclusive, recording both support and opposition.

· The majority considered that all three screened-in proposals should have lower plot ratios, fewer residential and commercial buildings, and more open and green areas in the WKCD.

· The majority supported the establishment of a new independent body to oversee the WKCD project, and requested the Government to allow for greater participation by the public and more discussion on cultural policy and the related monitoring mechanism before proceeding with the project.
· Many expressed worries about the sustainable operation of arts and cultural facilities in the WKCD.

